

J. ALLEN JOINES MAYOR

May 2, 2012

Pastors Barry and Camilla Washington WHOLE MAN MINISTRIES 3916 Old Lexington Road Winston-Salem, NC 27107

Dear Pastors Washington:

I am delighted to offer my sincere congratulations to you on your second Pastoral Anniversary.

I understand that Whole Man Ministries focuses on the whole man – spiritually, mentally, physically, and emotionally; and, accordingly, has established a clothes closet, a food pantry, men's and women's conferences, various ministries, and much more.

You have made a strong impact on our community with your many contributions through various ministries; and, with your leadership, I feel sure of the continued strength and growth of this congregation.

Pastor Barry: I am told that, as well as having published the book *First Fruits: God's Plan for Your Success*, you have been recognized in The Heritage Registry of Who's Who 2011. These are surely significant accomplishments and must give you a great sense of fulfillment.

I am impressed with your passion for helping people who have been hurt, to be restored to a rewarding life.

"And we know that all things work together for good to them that love God, to them who are the called according to his purpose." Romans 8:28

Best wishes for happiness and success in your future!

Most sincerely,

Allen Joines

Mayor

pal